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From: Woodlan, Don [Donald.Woodlan@luminant.com]
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 10:07 AM
To: Monarque, Stephen; ComanchePeakCOL Resource
Cc: Conly, John; Evans, Todd; Bird, Bobby; Frantz, Steven P.; nicholas_kellenberger@mnes-

us.com; russell_bywater@mnes-us.com
Subject: 2012-12-07 Woodlan, Conference Call on GDC-5 and the CPNPP Switching Station

Steve, 
 
During this week’s public meeting between the NRC staff and the US-APWR DCWG, we discussed the path forward 
regarding the application of GDC-5 to the CPNPP Units 3 and 4 switching station.  Here is my understanding based on the 
meeting: 
 

• A conference call will be arranged between Luminant and the NRC staff during which the NRC staff will present 
its position (Luminant to provide any specific questions to be addressed prior to the call) 

• If requested by Luminant, the NRC staff will provide a written position to document their position 
• Luminant will assess the position and determine subsequent actions including a possible appeal to NRC 

management 
 
As I mentioned in the meeting, Luminant will prepare a list of specific aspects of the issue that we would like to discuss 
during the conference call (such as which SSCs in the switching station are considered “important to safety” and how 
CPNPP Units 3 and 4 are unique compared to other COL/COLAs and the operating plants).  I am still hoping that we can 
find a position which is satisfactory to all without pursuing an appeal. 
 
In order to allow the Luminant sufficient time to prepare its list of topics and to allow the NRC staff sufficient time to 
prepare for the call, I suggest that we plan for a call the week of January 21, 2013.  Please consider this proposal and let 
me know what dates and times might work for the NRS staff. 
 
Thanks, 

Donald R. Woodlan 
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Affairs 
Luminant Power 
O- 254-897-6887  C- 214-542-7761 

 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, contains or may contain confidential 
information intended only for the addressee. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, be advised that 
any reading, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying or other use of this message or its attachments is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply 
message and delete this email message and any attachments from your system.  
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